August 6, 2019

Dear Dr. Barnhart,

| would like to thank you for the opportunities that | have had with the Wellsboro Area School District. |
loved my job working with the kids and the teachers! It was a difficult choice for me but | have decided
to peruse a new opportunity and will not be returning to my position effective August 20,2019 for the
2019-2020 school year. | am interested in full time employment with the district so if there were to be a
full time position open for the 2019-2020 school year | would be interested.

Think you!

Sa?nantha Holler



